
 

 

Notice of Drone Filming – March 25th and 26th 2021 

 
Please be advised that staff from Tsawwassen Government are undertaking a project to create 
a video of Tsawwassen Lands. This project will include aerial filming of the following areas 
using a drone: 

- Tsawwassen Mills and Tsawwassen Commons commercial areas 
- Residential area near Blue Heron Way and Osprey Drive (Tsawwassen Shores) 
- Residential area near Cormorant Drive (Tsawwassen Landing)  
- Residential area along Falcon Way (including the Sports Field and Boardwalk 

residential development) 
- Residential area near Orca Way (Seaside) 

The drone will be operated by staff from Moves Media of Vancouver. Staff from Tsawwassen 
Government will be present during the filming. Filming will take place on Thursday March 
25th and Friday March 26th 2021, during business hours (8:30 am – 4:30 pm).   

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact staff from the Government 
Services department: 

TFN Communications – communications@tsawwassenfirstnation.com 

OR 

Jennifer Jansen, Information Management Coordinator - (604) 880-1495 or email 
jjansen@tsawwassenfirstnation.com  
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